CITY HALL, CITY OF ARLINGTON, SOUTH DAKOTA

May 18, 2017

The City Council met in special session in the Municipal Building—202 West Elm Street. Present on Roll Call were President Terry Rowbotham and Council Members: Curt Lundquist, Garth Johnson, Jesse Steffensen and Jared Steffensen. Absent: Mayor Redfish.

The purpose of the meeting was to discuss plans for a replacement for the Electric Supt position. Also Executive Session regarding Personnel.

The applicant who had applied for the position called late in the day and asked that he wanted to remove his name from the applicant list for the position. The council tried to contact another individual to see if they would be interested in filling in as a seasonal employee until a full time person can be hired—however, they did not receive an answer from this person—so the search for a lineman will continue.

Motion to adjourn was made by Johnson, seconded by Jared Steffensen. All in favor—Car		
Sue Falconer, Finance Officer	Terry Rowbotham, President	

The City of Arlington is an equal opportunity provider and employer.